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Omaha Public Power Distnict
444 South 16th Street Mall
Omaha, Nebraska 68102 2247
4027636, 200K

January 28, 1992
LIC-92-009R

U, §. Nuclear kegulatory Commission
ATIN: Document Control Desk

Mai)l Station P1-137

Washington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No, 50-285
8 Letter from OPPD (W. G, Gates) to NRC (Document Control Desk)
dated November 21, 1991 (LIC-91-278L)

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: New Abnormal Operating Procedure (AOP) to Provide Operator Guidance
When The Emergency Response Facility (ERF) Computer is Off-line

In Licensee Event Report 91-023 (Reference 2), Omaha Public Power District (OPPD

committed to develop an AOP by March 1, 1992 that would provide unerators wit

specific guidunce and corrective actions to be taken when the ERF computer is
off-1ine. The ACP being developed is AOP-34, "Loss of the ERF Computer.”

OPPD is currently updating the format ¢ the Fort Calhoun Station (FCS) AOPs,
with a scheduled completion date of June 30, 1992. In order to initially
implement the new AOP-34 in the updated format, GPPD requests that the Reference
2 commitment date be changed to June 30, 1992, Mr. R, P. Mullikin of NRC Region
IV agreed with this extension in a telephone call on January 15, 1992 with Mr.
G. M. Cook of OPPD.

If you should have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
W. G. Gates

Livision Manager
Nuclear Operations
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